
 
 

 

 
MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
WHO William Deng Deng, Chairperson. Southern Sudan Disarmament, 

Demobilization and Reintegration Commission (SSDDRC)  
Lt. Gen. James Hoth Mai, Chief of General Staff. Sudan People’s Liberation 
Army (SPLA)  
Lisa Grande, United Nations (UN) Deputy Resident Coordinator 
Catherine Mbengue, Acting Director in Southern Sudan, United Nations 
Children’s Fund (UNICEF) 
 

WHAT Launching of the Child Protection Unit (CPU) in the SPLA  
 
WHEN   Monday 30 August, 09:30am 
 
WHERE  SPLA General Headquarters, Bilpam, Juba 
 
WHY 
 
The establishment of a Child Protection Unit (CPU) within the SPLA demonstrates the Government 
of Southern Sudan’s (GoSS) and the SPLA’s commitment to uphold children’s rights and promoting 
the protection of children as a priority. 
 
The Child Protection Unit will ensure that the rights of children are protected at all times and in all 
areas of military activities. In coordination with SSDDRC and UNICEF the unit will advocate for the 
release of children still in SPLA units, and ensure that recruitment and the use of children in the 
SPLA ceases. Moreover, the Child Protection Unit will establish binding guidelines on appropriate 
behaviour by military personnel when children are impacted by military operations. 
 
 
* * * 

For more information, please contact: 
Oluku Andrew Holt      
Child DDR Coordinator, SSDDRC 
olukuholt@ssddrc.com 
Tel. 0121 135548 


